March 12, 2020
(Updated) March 30, 2020

To All Users of the Global Café Facilities

International Office and Global Café Center

Kagawa University

This notice is an updated version of the previous notice posted on March 12, 2020.

We will suspend part of our services at the Global Café, the Student Lounge and the Classroom in order to take
preventive measures against the risk of spreading the coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19). We expect to update
and change our policies as the situation changes, so please check for the latest information on our preventive

measures. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and we appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

Period/Area of Restriction

Period : From March 13, 2020 to May 6, 2020

Area : The Global Café (the Student Lounge and the Classroom)
Preventive Measures
® Permission to enter the Global Cafe is limited to those who are affiliated to Kagawa University
® For those who are permitted to enter, the facilities are limited for use as follows:
(D Opening hours are from 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM
(2 No food and/or drinks are allowed in the Student Lounge
(3@ No group meetings are allowed
@) The Classroom is closed

(5) When entering the Global Café, please be aware of the followings:

- If you are unwell with symptoms including fever, cough, difficulty breathing, and/or any other bad health
condition, please refrain from entering the Global Cafe.

* When entering, disinfect your hands with the hand sanitizer located at the entrance.

+ Wear a mask in the Student Lounge. Please note that the staff will always wear a mask.

- Maintain a distance of at least 1 meter from other users and avoid close contact. (Please note that we have
limited the number of seats for this reason).

- We open windows and entrances regularly to ventilate the Student Lounge. We recommend bringing some

cold protectors or putting on clothes that will keep you warm in the lounge.

In addition to the above, we ask for your compliance with various precautions announced by the university.

For Kagawa University’s update on COVID-19, please visit: https://www.kagawa-u.ac.jp/24719/




